
About the project
Join us in creating a more inclusive higher education
environment! The Neuroinclusion Project aims to support
neurodivergent students and staff by developing resources
and training modules for the university community.

How can you help?

Through a one-to-one online interview and/or an on-site
filmed interview at Macquarie University

If you’re a neurodivergent staff or student, share your story!

When?

July to August 2025

Participate
If you would like to learn
more or get involved,
please contact us at
neuroinclusion.project@
mq.edu.au or scan the
QR code.
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